
Klauk, Robert H - DNR 

From: Klauk, Robert H - DNR 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, January 4, 2018 11 :25 AM 
'Mott!, Robert J.' 

Cc: Neste, David E - DNR 
Subject: RE: Wausaukee Laundromat 

Bob, 

I am retiring. My last day is January 19th
. Dave Neste will be the new project manager for this case. His email is 

David.Neste@wisconsin.gov. Phone #920-662-5165 Please direct all future correspondence to him. 

Bob 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to eva luate how I did. 

Robert Klauk 
Phone: 920-662-5164 
Robert.Klauk@wisconsin.gov 

From: Matti, Robert J. [mailto:Robert.Mottl@aecom.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2018 10:15 AM 
To: Klauk, Robert H - DNR <Robert.Klauk@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Maletzke, Jeff <Jeff.Maletzke@aecom.com>; John LeFebvre (jlefebvre@marinettecounty.com) 
<jlefebvre@marinettecounty.com> 
Subject: RE: Wausaukee Laundromat 

Hi Bob. I did. I have compiled a DERF formatted draft proposal to Marinette County and the department addressing the 
testing we discussed (additional piezometer and vapor testing in the restaurant crawl space). The proposal is going thru 
internal review. Hope to have the proposal ready in the next week or two. 

I copied John LeFebvre from the county and my supervisor Jeff Maletzke on this email to keep them in the loop on this 
also. I also received the semi-annual reporting request this week which we will respond to as well. 

Thanks. 

Bob Mottl 
Senior Geologist 
Environment 
D 920.406.3147 M 920.660.3373 
email : Robert.Mottl@aecom.com 

AECOM 
2985 South Ridge Road, Suite B 
Green Bay, Wisconsin 54304 
Internal Cisco Ext. 2203147 
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This electronic communication, which includes any files or attachments thereto, contains proprietary or confidential information and may be privileged and otherwise protected 
under copyright or other applicable intellectual property laws. All information contained in this electronic communication is solely for the use of the individual(s) or entity to 
which it was addressed. If you are not the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that distributing, copying, or in any way disclosing any of the information in this e-mail 
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately, and destroy the communication and any files or attachments in their 
entirety, whether in electronic or hard copy format. Since data stored on electronic media can deteriorate, be translated or modified, AECOM, its subsidiaries, and/or affiliates 
will not be liable for the completeness, correctness or readability of the electronic data. The electronic data should be verified against the hard copy. 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

From: Klauk, Robert H - DNR [mailto:Robert.Klauk@wisconsin.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2018 10:04 AM 
To: Matti, Robert J. 
Subject: Wausaukee Laundromat 

Bob, 

I sent you an email on Oct. 18 with regard to additional SI work the closure committee wanted completed. Did you 

receive the email? 

Bob 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Robert Klauk 
Hydrogeologist - Remediation & Redevelopment/ AW a Re 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay 54313 
Phone: 920-662-5164 
Robert.Klauk@wisconsin.gov 
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